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Website: www.palmerroadparish.com 
         Bulletin: Jean Willcock 

         Housekeeper: MaryAnn Smith 
   

              Sunday Collection:  

      March 29, 2015: $3016.00 

     Thank you for your generosity  
          

    

            
  

                     Easter Sunday 
 

    At Easter we are reminded that Christ has risen, 

that the tomb stands empty, the stone rolled away. 

Jesus is the saviour; and through Him and the power 

of the Holy Spirit we have the opportunity to climb to 

heaven and greet the Father, full of splendor, beauty 

and glory. This season is our chance to prepare 

ourselves to meet with God and mature in Christ, 

making visible the holiness of the Trinity that lives 

within each of us.           
                                       (Rev Matthew Durhan, CSB) 

 

Easter Message  

              – Message de Pâques 
 

Dear Parishioners, 

   Mary of Magdala came to the tomb, she ran. Peter 

and the other disciples ran, believed, he had to rise 

form the dead. 

   Good news is infectious. It spreads rapidly. It 

cannot be contained by tomb or stone or even 

disbelief. May you change your moments of doubts 

and fears into moments of faith and peace. May you 

faithfully journey with the Risen Christ in daily 

living. 

   I am honoured to share the precious gift of Christian 

faith with all of you. Our celebration continues: since 

all next week is the Easter Octave and until Pentecost, 

it is the Season of Easter. The Lord is good. Alleluia! 

 

   Chers paroissiens et paroissiennes, rayonnez de paix 

et de joie. Le Christ est ressuscité. Vous avez un 

campagnon de route. Reconnaissez-le comme les 

deux disciples d’Emmaüs. Vos coeurs seront brûlants. 

 

                                   Joyeux Pâques – Happy Easter 

                                                  Père Albin Arsenault 
 

 

             News  

 Palmer Rd CWL: The April meeting of the Palmer 

Rd CWL will be held on Thursday, April 9 at 7 p.m. 

at the Knights of Columbus Hall. 
 

Ultreya: There will be an Ultreya on Saturday, April 

18 at 8 p.m. in the basement of St. Paul's Church in 

Summerside. A sharing table will follow the Ultreya. 

We hope to see many Cursillistas from across the 

Island. De Colores! 
 

Confirmation Sunday: Bishop Richard Grecco will 

be here on Sunday, April 12, 2015 to celebrate the 

Sacrament of Confirmation at the 11 a.m. mass. There 

will be a reception in the St. Joseph’s Room 

following mass. 
 

Elimination Draw Church Fundraiser: There are 

still a few tickets available for the $2,500 elimination 

draw fund raiser for Palmer Road Church. Draw date 

is Saturday, April 11, 2015 at the Palmer Rd Knights 

of Columbus Hall. Tickets are $25 each and the grand 

prize winner will receive $2,500. Second and third 

place winners will each receive $250. In addition $25 

will be given to every 25th ticket drawn. For tickets 

contact Stella Gallant at 882-2094, Trevor & April 

Delaney at 882-4444 or Joanne MacRae at 882-3053.  
 

St John the Baptist Church Fundraiser: Enjoy an 

evening of entertainment for all ages at the 

Miscouche Rec Center on Friday, April 17, from 7-9 

pm. $10 a person or $20 a family. 

            Reminder   

Young Adult Second Summit Update: The 

facilitators for this upcoming event are Fr. Terry 

Keehan and Dr. Terry Nelson-Johnson from the 

Archdiocese of Chicago.  Both of these dynamic 

speakers are skilled in engaging with young adults (in 

their 20's and 30's).  As was the case last year, this 

event will provide a wonderful opportunity for young 

adults to explore issues of faith and spirituality.  Note: 

The second diocesan Young Adult Summit is 

scheduled for May 30-31, 2015 at the North Winds 

Inn and Suites, Brackley Beach, PEI. 

Divine Mercy Sunday: The Sunday after Easter, 

April 12 at 2:30 pm, we will celebrate a Divine Mercy 

Holy Hour of Prayer at St. Dunstan's. To prepare 

ourselves for this day of grace, the Knights of 

Columbus encourage everyone to pray the Divine 

Mercy Novena. 

Student Employment: The SDU Board of Governors 

is hiring six post-secondary students to work the 

summer SDU Vacation Bible Camp. Students will be 

employed for an eight week period beginning June 

29th.  To obtain an application form or to obtain 

additional information call 393-3441 or email 

georgemorrison@eastlink.ca.  Applications will also 

be available at the UPEI Chaplaincy Centre. 

Application deadline is March 28th. 

 

Thank you for your donation     

 Palmer Rd Church Repair Fund Donations  

 

     IMO Doris Gaudet:           $305.00 

     IMO Arnold Wedge:           $10.00 

     IMO Noreen Clohossey:     $10.00 

 
              
     

                 MASS INTENTIONS  
Monday:       06/04                              10 a.m. 
Arnold Wedge by Joe Perry 
Tuesday:        07/04                               9  a.m. 
Leo Bernard by Ester & family 
Wednesday: 08/04                                 9 a.m. 
Doris Gaudet by Roy & Helen McKenna 
Thursday:      09/04                           6:30 p.m. 
Anniversary Mass: Edward & Richard Kenny by the 
family, Todd Thibodeau by Mom, Dad & family, Amie 
Arsenault by Gerard, Roxanne Ellsworth by the 
family, Helen McCabe by Nellie & Don                     
Friday:            10/04                             No Mass 
 

          Second Sunday of Easter 

                      April 12th, 2015 
Saturday:   11/04                                  4:00 p.m. 
Leonard Gaudet by Owen & Carol 
Sunday:      12/04                           (M) 9:00 a.m.  
For the People                                                               
                                                         (PR)11:00 a.m. 
For the Confirmation Candidates 
BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to 
Tuesday at 12 Noon in written form or by  
email:palmerroadparish@gmail.com 

 

 

BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held the 2nd Sunday of 
each month at 12:30 Please Contact the Parish Office 
for information and to make arrangements. (882-
2622) or email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
 
Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled 
when there is a funeral, but please remember that 
anyone can attend the funeral of a brother or sister 
in Christ.  The Mass Intention scheduled for that day 
will then be offered at a later date. 

Intentions of the Holy Father, Pope Francis for 
April 
 

Universal: That people may learn to respect 
creation and care for it as a gift of God. 
 

Evangelization: That persecuted Christians may 
feel the consoling presence of the Risen Lord and 
the solidarity of all the church. 
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